



JUL 1 6 1992

R. A. PAGES

PHILIP WITORSCIL M.D., F.A.C.P., F.C.C.P.
CLINICAL PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE
ADJUNCT PROFESSOR OF PHYSIOLOGY
DIRECTOR. ENVIRONMENTAL
MEDICINE & TOXICOLOGY

SECTION OF ENVIRONMENTAL MEDICINE & TOXICOLOGY DIVISION OF PULMONARY DISEASES & ALLERGY DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

July 8, 1992

Mr. Robert Flaak Assistant Staff Director Science Advisory Board U.S. EPA Suite 508 499 South Capital Street Washington, DC 20460

FAX: (202) 260-7118

Dear Mr. Flaak:

On reviewing the comments that my co-author (Raphael J. Witorsch, Ph.D) and I submitted on July 6, 1992, relative to the EPA/SAB Review Draft, Respiratory Health Effects of Passive Smoking, etc., I note that in our haste to comply with the deadline, we inadvertently neglected to clearly indicate that we are both consultants to the Tobacco Institute and that our submission was made at the request and expense of the Tobacco Institute.

I apologize for this inadvertent omission and I would appreciate it if you would add this letter to our submission. To that end, I have enclosed 50 copies of this letter.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Thukorsol

Philip Witorsch, MD, F.A.C.P., F.C.C.P. Clinical Professor of Medicine Adjunct Professor of Physiology Director, Environmental Medicine and Toxicology

cc: Raphael J. Witorsch, Ph.D.

CENTER FOR ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH AND HUMAN TOXICOLOGY 2100 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, N.W. • SUITE 685 • WASHINGTON, DC 20037 TELEPHONE (202)353-3658 • FAX (202) 353-2875